
EXECUTIVE BOARD AND FLAGGING COMMITTEE 
MEETING – NOVEMBER 12 – 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
The executive board and flagging committee met at the Nodding 
Donkey on November 12, at 7:00 p.m.  The purpose of this meeting is 
to discuss any rules updates that needed to be made, recategorize any 
ropers that needed to be moved up or down (see attached) and to 
discuss and vote on the most improved.   
 
Those in attendance were Tom Luft, President; Jack Wallace Vice 
President, Stacey Tutor, Treasurer, Renee Poulsen, Awards Chairman, 
Shane Luft and Jeremy Combs, Flagging committee and Dane Tutor, 
chaperoning Miss DaisyJ.   


